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The Federal Home Loan Bank of Des Moines (FHLB Des Moines or the Bank) is aware of the recent 
security vulnerability with log4j. 

The Bank does utilize certain products that use log4j. However, FHLB is using a version of log4j 
that is not vulnerable. As a precautionary measure FHLB Des Moines is upgrading known 
instances of log4j within its applications. In addition, as known affected vendors release updates, 
FHLB Des Moines will apply said updates following its established patching policy. At this time, 
there is no evidence that the Bank had been affected by the log4j vulnerability in a malicious 
manner. 

FHLB Des Moines will notify appropriate parties if additional information should change this status. 

If you have any further questions or would like more information, please contact the IT Service 
Desk.    

Toll Free: 800.544.3452, ext. 2555   
Email: servicedesk@fhlbdm.com 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kevin Larkin 
Chief Information Officer 
Federal Home Loan Bank of Des Moines 


